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Linking Policy 

Effective October 21, 2019 

Santarlas Global, Inc., d/b/a "My Private Eye®", (hereinafter, “SG") provides links to many 

websites that are not controlled, maintained, or regulated by SG, or any organization affiliated 

with SG, and as such is not responsible for the content of those websites. The SG website(s) 

contain web links to other businesses, state and/or local agencies. Such links are provided as a 

convenience and SG does not make any representations or warranties concerning the privacy 

protections or security of the websites of such agencies. Use of information obtained from those 

websites is voluntary, and reliance on that information should only be undertaken after an 

independent review of its accuracy.  

This website may contain hyperlinks to external websites and pages containing information 

created and maintained by public and private organizations other than SG. These hyperlinks may 

be created by SG if it determines that establishing the external link will be consistent with 

assisting or furthering the purpose of this website, which is to significantly and diligently 

promote our customers by: 

• improving the level of customer service from SG; 

 

• expanding business and consumer access to government services and government 

information; 

 

• offering a convenient process for these groups to conduct transactions with local, state 

and/or the U.S government or other business on-line; 

 

• accelerating the development and delivery of an increased volume of quality, online 

government and/or business services and documentation. 

In addition, hyperlinks may be created by SG for informational purposes where the linked 

external website will provide useful and valuable information to visitors to this website, or where 

the linked external website is required or authorized by law. 

SG, in its' sole and complete discretion, will determine whether the external website meets the 

purpose of this website or for the specified informational purposes. The inclusion of a hyperlink 

or a reference to an external website is not intended as an endorsement of any product or service 

offered or referenced on the linked website, the organizations sponsoring said website, or any 

views that might be expressed or referenced in the website. Hyperlinks and/or other references to 

external websites and pages may be removed or replaced at the sole discretion of SG, at any time 

without notice. 

In the event you discover problems with or have concerns regarding the format, accuracy, 

timeliness or completeness of a linked external website, please contact the organization 
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responsible for the linked external website. SG does not control, nor is it responsible for, any 

linked external websites, pages, or content. 

Questions or concerns regarding this Linking Police can be sent in writing to the following 

address: 

 Santarlas Global, Inc. 

 P.O. Box 3314 

 Riverview, Florida 33568 


